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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We can’t believe it is almost the end of the school year! We hope that the children are enjoying the wind-down to the holidays. Al-

though we are restricted in what we can do, all year groups have had (or are having) a bouncy castle day and will be completing differ-

ent activities next week. We hope that they all enjoyed meeting their new teacher and classmates on Monday, and that they are look-

ing forward to the next phase of their education journey. It was lovely to see our year 6 children all dressed up and looking fabulous 

for their Prom this week. We really hope that they had a wonderful evening. I would like to say a HUGE thank you to the year 6 team 

and all of our staff who have kindly volunteered to take year 6 on a residential this year. Due to covid-19 our original booking had to 

be cancelled so the only option we had was a weekend. Our dedicated staff were determined to let the children have an opportunity 

to remember and are giving up their own time to do so. We hope the children have an unforgettable time. 

 

Next week we hope that our Muslim families have a wonderful time celebrating Eid. Please report your child’s absence as ‘Eid’ on the 

day you are celebrating so that we can record their absence correctly on our system. 

 

Although restrictions are easing on Monday, incidents of positive covid-19 cases are on the rise in Newham. As such, we will be keep-

ing all mitigations in place as they are until the end of term. We request that parents and carers continue to wear face coverings in our 

crowded playground when collecting / dropping off your child. Please also follow the guidance and if anyone in your household is un-

well stay at home and book a test. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

Sadly, Mrs Britton is leaving us to retire at the end of summer term. 

She has been teaching at Curwen since 1992, which is an AMAZING 

achievement. In that time she has taught many, many children in-

cluding some of our parents and current staff! Her commitment, 

dedication and expertise will be hugely missed by all of us at Cur-

wen, but we wish her the very best in her retirement. We know 

that parents, carers and children may wish to say their own per-

sonal goodbyes to Mrs Britton next week, so do catch her on a gate 

next week. Good luck Mrs Britton and thank you from us all! 

Thursday 22nd July 2021  

1PM FINISH 



AM— Jusra                   PM— Rayan       

RDR— Sahara                             RM— Tayiba          

RF— Yuvarajdeep                       RS— Liam                  

1K— Ermina                                 1C—  Kai T               

1M— Ishan                                   1D — Zoya        

2L— Sofia                                      2B— Adam     

2R— Kasey                                    2M — Bilal          

3B— Whole Class                          3G — Marley                

3H— Emmanuel                            3L— Danica           

4C— Hamed                                   4N— Usman                

4B— Whole class                           4A— Whole Class          

5C— Lilly                                          5B — Haddy          

5W— Klarissa                                  5L— Alyaan                

6I—  Kaysan                                     6K— Subhaan  

6U— Demi                                        6B — Whole Class                      

LST1— Aden                                     LST2 —  Yusuf A                         

Pupil of the Week 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

RDR 100% 

Contact Details 

If you have changed any of your contact details you must inform the of-

fice as soon as possible so your child’s details can be updated. Please 

note that  it is vital for us to have your child’s/your details in case of any 

emergencies. 

Hot Weather 

As the hot weather is set to return next week, 

please can we remind you to send your child to 

school with a bottle of water, hat and to apply 

some sun cream before sending them to 

school.  

May we also remind you that open-toed san-

dals and flip-flops are not permitted, to ensure the health and safety of 

your child. 

SUMMER ACTIVITIES  

Throughout the summer there will be so many activities available to 

you and your families. Please check out our website for more ideas.  

 

 

Hawaa 

For always being 

polite and pleas-

ant to teachers 

and her peers  

Kindness Cup Winners 

Isabel 3H 

For letting other 

children join in 

with her games 


